
15 July 2022 

 

 

Lormelyn E. Claudio, CESO IV 

Regional Executive Director 

DENR MIMAROPA 

1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila 

 

 

 

 

Dear RED Claudio: 

 

 

 

Greetings! 

  

 

I am writing to follow up on my request for clearance to issue survey authority for Lot 5, Csc-04-

002296-D under the name of Kim Cymer L. Dela Cruz situated in Icadambanua Island, Barangay 

Biton, Taytay transacted under P-2020-82429.  

 

Attached is the memorandum from PENRO addressed to your office, dated June 2, 2022, stating 

the recommendation of the issuance of the said document in response to your memorandum 

released on April 12, 2022. 

 

Hoping for your timely response and favourable consideration. Thank you very much.  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully yours,  

 

 

 

Miriam C. Lotivo 

Legal Representative 

 

 


